
Nov. 4th 2008 G.F.S.S. P.A.C. Annual General Meeting 
Minutes. 

 
 

    A very informal meeting was held with the four people who attended the GFSS PAC 
AGM. 
    Helen Idler, Kelly Fitzspatrick, Cindy Strukoff and Fara Enquist discussed the 
difficulties of running the GFSS PAC with such low attendance and participation. 
    We decided that there were not enough members present to hold an AGM meeting 
with an election of officers 
    The next PAC meeting will be Dec. 2nd. The idea of PAC dissolution will be on the 
agenda. 
    Meeting adjourned 8:30 p.m. 
 

 
 
 


